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To: TASE members 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 

Re: MERCHAVIA HOLD - Maintenance Rules  

Pursuant to our circulars dated July 18, 2024, TASE reviewed the company's data as of December 31, 

2024.  

According to the data, the public holdings value in the company's shares is about NIS 4.73 million. 

And the company's shares have a market maker. 

Therefore, the company do not comply with the requirement for public holdings value but meet the 

conditions of the exemption stipulated in the Regulations for such cause and therefore will not be 

transferred to the maintenance list. 

However, it is hereby clarified that as stipulated in the Regulations pursuant to the Fourth Part of 

TASE's Rules, if in the following review, June 30, 2025, the company do not comply with the 

maintenance rules or do not meet the conditions of the exemptions to such cause, it will be transferred 

to the maintenance list, shortly after this date, without further extension. 

 

 Sincerely  

(-)    

Listing companies compliance unit     

 


